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Lower volume than expected at Nolato Telecom

As a result of clearer seasonal variation, as well as continued low volume 
in a major customer project, Nolato estimates that the first quarter 2007 
sales of its business area Nolato Telecom will be lower than previously 
estimated.

The current estimate is instead that Nolato Telecom sales will be about 35 
percent lower than in the fourth quarter of 2006 (previous estimate: 20–25 
percent lower), with a positive operating income in the range of SEK 5 M. 
Nolato’s estimate for other profit centers in its 2006 year end report re-
mains unchanged.  

Nolato now estimates that Nolato Telecom sales during the second quarter 
will be at about the same level as in the first quarter.

During the first quarter of 2007, Nolato received several major systems 
projects for mobile telephone customers with production scheduled to start 
in the second half of 2007 and in early 2008.

A complete interim report for the first quarter will be published on 
April 25.

For further information, please contact:
Georg Brunstam, President and CEO, +46 431 442294 or +46 708 551251
Per-Ola Holmström, Chief Financial Officer, +46 431 442293 or +46 705 763340

The Nolato Group is a high-tech developer and manufacturer of polymer components and 
product systems for leading customers in telecommunications, automotive products, white goods, 
medical technology, hygiene and other selected industrial sectors. The Group has operations in 
Sweden, China, Denmark, Estonia, Hungary, Japan, Malaysia, Norway, Poland and Czech Repub-
lic. Nolato’s shares are quoted in the OMX Nordic List, Mid Cap, Information Technology.


